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Purpose

• Regular, systematic review and evaluation 
of all academic programs

• Assess and strengthen programs

• Required for university and program 
accreditations

• Assists departments, colleges and 
university with planning

• Aligns with the University Strategic Plan 



Current APR Process

All programs assessed every 5 years 

Assessment Committee will review all program self-studies in May 

and submit report to chair/program director, deans, and provost

Assessment Committee of Faculty Senate will be expanded 18 members 

including additional faculty and associate/assistant deans

Programs complete a self-study prepared by faculty under the leadership of chair or program director



Self-Study

Self-studies are 12-15 pages in length

Externally accredited programs submit their self-studies and the 
external reviews

Includes:

Due May 5th, last day of spring semester

• Program Description
• Program History
• Academic Quality, including enrollment trends
• Student Learning Outcome Assessment
• Faculty Demographics
• Resources and Planning



Review of Program Self-Studies

Rubric Aligned to Self-
Study Outline

1-2 weeks campus-based 
review following May 
commencement

Assessment committee 
divided into groups of 3 
with one 
associate/assistant dean 
per group

Each program will receive 
a 2-page report detailing 
program’s strengths, areas 
for growth, and 
recommendations

Shared with 
chair/program director, 
deans, and provost



Long-Term Structure

• Self-Studies every five years or as determined 
by external accrediting bodies limit ability to 
respond to emerging trends

• Annual Dashboard Program review being 
developed for implementation in 2023-2024

• Yearly monitoring of program enrollment trends

• Ability to quickly identify areas for improvement




















